
A NEWSLETTER FROM ÉCOLE LEO NICKERSON SCHOOL

Every year, the Canadian Mental Health Association dedicates a week in 
May to raise awareness of Mental Health.  This year Mental Health Week 
will run May 6-10, and Hats On! for Mental Health Day will take place on 
May 8th.  Students and staff are invited to wear a hat to raise awareness 

of good mental health.





For more detailed information, please check out the calendar on the school website at 








